
 

 

 

NOTICE 
21.03.2023 

 

It is hereby notified that tomorrow 22.03.2023, representatives of State 

Bank of India, Golpark branch, will come to the college and attend to 

students queries and would assist in opening zero balance accounts in 

Room No 30 from 1 p.m. Interested students are welcome. 
    

 

 

 

Principal         

Heramba Chandra College  


